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Q1 What EPR (Electronic Patient Record) is currently being used by the Trust?  
  
A1 Altera 
  
Q2 Are there any plans to change this? If so, when?  
  
A2 Liverpool Heart and Chest Hospital is now part of the Liverpool Adult Acute and 

Specialist Providers (LAASP) programme of five adult acute and specialist NHS Trusts. 
On behalf of the LAASP, Liverpool University Hospitals (LUHFT) has begun the process 
of selecting a provider for a new Liverpool electronic patient record (EPR) for the Group 
by issuing an 'Invitation to Tender' (ITT) for prospective suppliers. 

  
 


